STATE Of FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRCNMENTAL PROTECTION

DiIsTRICT ROUTING SLIP

o s Lukosgnbir Ao 5], o4

T
PENnsacOLA NorRTHWEST DiIsTRICT
Panama City Northwest District Branch Office
Tallahassee Northwest District Branch Office
Sopchoppy Northwest District Sateliite Office
TAaMPA SOUTHWEST DisTRICT
Punta Gorda Southwest District Branch Office
JBartow — SquthwestuDistrict Sa’gglnli‘ts Office
- < . <
\./(\ cjftinngw) : ( CE:TS:MLMDISTRI(EI)
Melbourne Central District Saiellite Office
JACKSONVILLE NORTHEAST DISTRICT
Gainesville Northeast District Branch Office
ForT MYERS SouTH DISTRICT
Marathon South District Branch Office
WEesST PaLM BeacH SouTHEAST DiIsTRICT
Port St Lucie Bo'_c.itheast District Branch Office
A~ .
I ;W‘i%:% o
Comments: ae” e 4? 004
Uray

— — A '
t,JM T e sra DS 1-245-073
Ay

FD Tel:

|

06-18-93




Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road Colleen M. Castille
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32398-2400 Secretary

March 1, 2004

Ms. Kathy Hodge
Safety Kleen Corporation

164 Frontage Road

Lexington, South Carolina 29073-9141 Kpé\o

Re: FLD 984 171 165 e 6\/!/@
Safety Kleen-Sanford Q’# /0 O
600 Central Park Drive Gy ', 2 0@,
Sanford, Florida 32771-6690 N
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Subject: Financial Responsibility Compliance for 2004
Dear Ms. Hodge:

The department has received the documentation submitted to demonstrate financial
responsibility. The Indian Harbor Insurance Company certificate of insurance policy number
PEC000659402 effective January 25, 2004 indicates an inflation adjusted closure cost of
$320,473. In addition, the Greenwich Insurance Company certificate of lability insurance policy
number PEC000709902 effective September 1, 2003 shows the required coverage for sudden and
nonsudden accidental occurrences.

Therefore, Safety Kleen of Sanford is in compliance with the financial responsibility
requirements of 40 CFR Part 264 Subpart H as adopted by reference in Rule 62-730.180 of the
Florida Administrative Code.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Edgar Echevarria of my staff at 850-245-8793.

Sincerely,

Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Program

DO/ee

cc: Ms. Elizabeth Sawyer, USEPA/Region 4
\M¥. Thomas Lubozynski, FDEP/Central District Office
FDEP File
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